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Research Analysis

The PCS for HB 1763 provides that the unintentional filing of inaccurate reports with the Ethics
Commission will not constitute perjury.

Prepared By: Marcia Goff

Fiscal Analysis

Providing that unintentional filing of certain inaccurate information shall not be considered
perjury does not significantly impact state revenues.

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge

Other Considerations

None.
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